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(Astoria, OR) — Recent Oregon Health
Authority water sampling at Evergreen
Acres Water Services found no presence of
total coliform bacteria or E. coli in the
source water or distribution system. As a
result, the Boil Water Advisory, as of Jan. 12,
2024, has been lifted.  The operator is
required to continue monitoring the water
quality in the source and distribution system
by submitting coliform and chlorine residual results monthly.

OHA took water samples from Evergreen Acres Water Services Wednesday, Jan. 10, and
received results Thursday, Jan. 11, 2024. Test result details here are available at 
YourWater.oregon.gov.

https://www.clatsopcounty.gov/publichealth/page/evergreen-acres-boil-advisory-lifted
https://yourwater.oregon.gov/dcoliform.php?pwsno=00805
https://yourwater.oregon.gov/

